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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 496A
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation N0/JHL:acm
Attn: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief Docket No. 50-338

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 License No. NPF-4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNIT NO. 1

RELIEF REQUEST

In our letter dated August 14,1984 (Serial No. 496), North Anna Power Station
requested relief from performing hydrostatic testing on two valves that were
replaced on the suction lines to the Outside Recirculation Spray Pumps.

This letter is to notify you that the requested relief, for Unit 1, is no

longer necessary because after extensive efforts the valves were successfully
hydrostatically tested.

Very truly yours.

| - --bML b
W. L. Stewart

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator
Region II

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. M. W. Branch
NRC Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station
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